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The Secretary’s Special Representative for Syria Engagement Ambassador Jim
Jeffrey will travel to Geneva, Switzerland April 24. Ambassador Jeffrey will
meet with United Nations Special Envoy for Syria Geir Pedersen to discuss the
conflict in Syria and the United States’ ongoing support for the UN-led
process in Geneva and UN Security Council Resolution (UNSCR) 2254. He will
also discuss progress on Pedersen’s efforts to reinvigorate the political
process, the need for constitutional reform and free and fair elections, and
reinforce Geneva’s place as the venue for creating a permanent political
solution to the Syrian conflict.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-the-secretarys-special-representative-for-syria-engagement-jeffreys-travel-to-geneva/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-the-secretarys-special-representative-for-syria-engagement-jeffreys-travel-to-geneva/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-the-secretarys-special-representative-for-syria-engagement-jeffreys-travel-to-geneva/

